
World Stroke Awareness Week Organized by ISPOR Narayana Pharmacy College Student 

Chapter 

In view of World Stroke Week from 28th October to 3rd November 2019, ISPOR Narayana Pharmacy 

College Student Chapter organized an awareness programme in Kamakshi Nagar, Thotapalli Gudur 

Village, Nellore on 2nd November, 2019. Around 100 villagers participated in the awareness programme. 

The programme was led by the Head of the Department of Pharmaceutics Dr. S. Sujatha, Pharm. D HOD 

Dr. P. Yanadaiah, Pharm. D faculty Dr. B. Narasimhulu, ISPOR faculty advisor Dr. K. Arun Chand 

Roby, ISPOR NPC Student Chapter President Ms. Y. Praveena. The faculty members of Narayana 

Pharmacy College educated the villagers regarding healthy life style. Pharm. D students of Narayana 

Pharmacy College with the assistance of the faculty conducted blood pressure screening to the villagers. 

Patient information leaflets were distributed to the participants and individual assistance was provided to 

the locals regarding stroke symptoms and preventive measures to be adapted to culminate brain stroke. 

Later the Locals shared their experiences and clarified their doubts regarding the life style changes. 

Narayana Pharmacy College faculty members and the ISPOR team made the awareness programme a 

successful one.  

 



 


